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GENERAL NEWS
 
HUD Awards Nearly $2.5 Million in Disaster Funding
 
In a press release last Thursday, the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD)
announced that it has awarded nearly $2.5 million to assist individuals impacted by recent
hurricanes and severe storms who are experiencing homelessness or at risk of becoming
homelessness.
 
The funds, provided through the Rapid Unsheltered Survivor Housing (RUSH) program, will be
allocated to the states of North Carolina, South Carolina, Texas, and the city of Houston to
address needs not otherwise served or fully met by existing federal disaster relief programs.
 
According to the announcement, in addition to the RUSH allocation, HUD-supported technical
assistance providers continue to offer both remote and on-the-ground support to impacted
jurisdictions and homeless assistance providers to help them better serve those in need.
 
A full breakdown of the funding can be found in a chart at the bottom of the press release.
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